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The supplementary Singaporean Notices to Mariners contains corrective information affecting charts 

published by the Hydrographic Division, Maritime and Port Authority of Singapore. The information  

contained in these Notices should be updated on the charts affected.  

The supplementary Singaporean Notices to Mariners can be accessed directly from the MPA website:  

www.mpa.gov.sg/media-centre 

 

Hydrographic Division 

Maritime and Port Authority of Singapore 

7B Keppel Road 

#20-00 Tanjong Pagar Complex 

Singapore 089055 

Tel  : 1800 272 7777 / (65) 6272 7777 

Email  : hydrographic@mpa.gov.sg 

Contact information: 

MPA Telegram Channel: MPA has launched a Telegram channel for notices and circulars. To stay  

updated, please subscribe via the following link https://go.gov.sg/mpa-telegram or scan the QR code: 

 

http://www.mpa.gov.sg
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NEW CHARTS AND PUBLICATIONS 

CORRIGENDUM TO THE RELEASE DATE OF SG5C4043 

  
ENC Name :  SG5C4043 

   

Description 1.  Release of new edition SG5C4043 has been changed to 27th June 2025. 

   
  2.  Depths, contours and aids to navigation changes within Calder Harbour and 

Pengerang Terminal. 

   

 3.  Insertion of new fish farm limit along Sungai Santi. 

   

 4.  Mariners are advised to navigate with caution in the areas and refer to DB     

charts 4042 and 4043 for updated information. 

  


